From: Ullrich, Betsy

To: kenneth.j.moran.mil@mail.mil; kevin.w.bounds.civ@army.mil
Subject: additional information needed for license amendment
Date: Thursday, September 1, 2022 2:26:00 PM

Mr. Moran and Mr. Bounds,

Additional information is needed to support your request to amend the NRC license.
Please respond with a letter signed by management. The letter may be provided as a pdf
attachment to email.

1. Explain why the Radiation Safety Committee (RSC) meetings are requested to be
changed from 4 times each year, to twice each year. The RSC duties include
approving all new users and uses of material under the broad scope license, and
quarterly meetings are usually needed.

2. Provide documentation of the types, forms and quantities of licensed materials with
which Mr. Bounds has experience. The description should also include where
experience was obtained and the approximate duration of the experience. In
addition, describe any experience that Mr. Bounds has had in performing the duties
of a Radiation Safety Officer.

We will continue review of the amendment request when the additional information is
received. Please contact me by email, or by calling my cell phone 240-704-4574 if you have
any questions.

Thanks,
Betsy

Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
USNRC Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406
610-337-5040 (office)

240-704-4575 (cell)
Elizabeth.ullrich@nrc.gov
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